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BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY NOTICE

A Safety Notice was issued in June 1983 concerning ripcords
supplied by Thomas Sports Equipment where the ripcord pin came
away from the wire ripcord. It appears there are still a number
of these ripcords being used.

All parachutists should check the strength of their ripcords
especially ripcords originally supplied around Feb/March of 1983.

Any queries contact Thomas Sports Equipment. Tel: 0262 678299.

Tony Butler
JOINT NATIONAL COACH
& SAFETY OFFICER

3rd September 1985
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